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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are excited to tell you about our first Science Day of the year, which is taking place on Wednesday 
29th of November. On this day, we are going to celebrate the theme that was explored in World Science 
Day: ‘Wellbeing and Science’.  As part of this, we will explore a range of careers in science that will impact 
wellbeing.  
 
Each year group will spend the day focusing on a different career. They will be planning and conducting 
investigations based on that role and the findings from each year group will be celebrated in a whole 
school assembly at the end of the day. 
 

Nursery Hairdresser 

Reception Dentist 

Year 1 Veterinarian 

Year 2 Personal trainer 

Year 3 Gardener 

Year 4 Nutritionist 

Year 5 Electrician 

Year 6 Optician 

 
In addition to this, we will be holding 2 competitions throughout the day and the winners will be 
announced in the celebration assembly the following week. 
 
The first competition is to dress up according to the theme ‘What does Science look like to you?’. You 
could dress up as one of the careers mentioned above, or something else that you think represents 
Science. Each year group will have one winner and the prize will be awarded to the pupil with the most 
creative and unique outfit.  

 
The second competition can be completed at home, details will be set on SeeSaw on the w/c 20th 
November. The prizes and winners will be announced in the whole school celebration assembly.  
 
We are excited to celebrate World Science Day as a school, and thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss F Jamil     and           Miss S Joyce 

Science Subject Leader                            Science Subject Leader                 

 
 

Atherstone Avenue 
Peterborough 
PE3 9UG 
Tel: 01733 264340 
 
 
 

 
 

Head Teacher:  Miss E Anderson 
              Deputy Head: Mrs P Jeremaes 
                     Deputy Head:  Mrs N Oxer 

 
 

  
 

 

www.thorpeprimary.co.uk 
office@tps.pkat.co.uk 


